
 
BICS this Week: June 10-14, 2024 

 

Monday  

• Sailing Field trips for Division 6 

• June is Pride Month and we are celebrating at BICS this week. Today we will start the creation of a Kindness 

Wall. Think about messages of kindness you can share, and students will be given the chance to write them on 

post-it notes to put on a bulletin board.  

 

Tuesday  

• Sailing Field trips for Division 4 

• Gr 7 Parent Committee meeting at 2:45 pm 

 

Wednesday 

• Division 9 to Grouse Mountain 

• Rainbow Day: Celebrate by wearing the rainbow today (colourful clothing and accessories). Create a rainbow 

snack if you are feeling creative. 

 

Thursday  

 

Friday 

• Sports Day! Our theme is 🪐 Planets 🪐 . Have your child dress in their team’s colour. 

• No hot lunch today – please make sure your child packs a full lunch with lots of snacks! The PAC will be providing 

a treat for all students to enjoy at the end of the day 

 

Upcoming dates: 

• June 17th: Camp Bow-Isle (Div 3) and Canoeing (Grade 7) 

• June 19th: Ocean Ambassadors – Grade 6 

• JUne 20th: Ocean Ambassadors – Grade 7; PAC AGM at 5:30pm 

 

School Supplies for next year 

School supply lists for next year are now on our website or visit https://creativepacks.ca/collections/packs. 

 

Booking BICS – transition plan: 

BICS continues to be a central hub for Bowen Island, with West Vancouver Schools committed to ensuring the building 

remains accessible and that programs and opportunities continue to connect students, families, and the broader Bowen 

Island community.  

  

https://westvancouverschools.ca/bics-elementary/our-school/school-news/
https://creativepacks.ca/collections/packs


As before, all BICS facilities will remain available to the community.   In September, there will be a new process for booking 

the rooms in the building. The gym, kitchen, community use room, multi-purpose room, and other spaces will be booked 

through the West Vancouver School facilities rentals department. More specific details about the booking process will be 

communicated as September approaches.  

  

Community programming and enhanced learning opportunities will remain an integral part of the BICS experience. 

Programs like Grand Friends and the community garden will continue to run. The community will also be invited to 

participate in and utilize BICS for special events and other opportunities as they arise. 

 

 

  
 


